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In English we are learning all about Greta 

Thunberg and the climate, writing 

persuasive letters to stop deforestation. 

We will continue to practice our reading 

skills as part of our whole class reading, 

 

 

 

We start the term looking at money and 

counting amounts. We will then move onto 

multiplication and division. We will need to 

use our 2s, 5s and 10s to help us! 

 

 

 

 

In Science we will be learning all about life 

cycles and habitats of different animals. In 

the Spring we will be learning all about 

what plants need to grow. 

 

In Geography our focus this term is 

weather and how weather patterns 

change. 

 

 

In Computing we will discover how to take 

good photographs. 

 

In PSHE we are looking at healthy lifestyles 

for both minds and bodies. 

In R..E. we are learning all about Hinduism. 
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